From,
Kamesh Shukla
Registrar (J) (CPC),
High Court of Judicature at
Allahabad.

To,
The Registrar General,
High Court of Judicature at
Allahabad.

Subject: Submission of Information regarding Sale of Old Car.

Respected Sir,

It is submitted that I had purchased a Maruti A-Star ZXI car
(Registration No. - UP70 BC 6798) in the year 2010 under intimation to the
Hon’ble High Court of Judicature at Allahabad.

I wish to inform that I have sold this car for Rs. 60,000/-. A copy of the
delivery receipt is attached for your reference.

I kindly request that the official records be updated to reflect the sale of
this vehicle.

I would be grateful for your kind consideration.

Yours sincerely,

IR e
(Kam\esh Shukla)

Registrar (J) (CPC)



